
Abu Dhabi, 8/Dec/2019. 

 

Recommendation Letter  

 

To Whom This May Concern, 

  

I, Luis Figuera, am proud to offer my recommendation of María Virginia Figuera 

Lozada to whom I have personally known and I have been supporting as technical 

mentor during her studies at the Faculty of Sciences in Venezuela. 

María Figuera holds a Bachelor’s degree in Geochemistry and she is currently 

finishing her postgraduate study in Ecohidrology at Plata’s University in Argentina. 

Within the period of her studies, she has shown herself as a disciplined, responsible, 

reliable and conscientious student with comprehensive knowledge in different areas. 

Overall, her steady academic background, outstanding personal qualities and 

practical experience allowed her to contribute to the chosen program sharing her 

expertise and original approach to different issues. 

In conclusion, María Figuera is a very gifted student. I would highly recommend her 

without reservation, for the position  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you should require any further information. 

  

Best regards,  

  

Luis Figuera, Msc, MBA 
Reservoir Engineering Manager at Mubadala Petroleum 
Email address: luis.figuera@mubadalapetroleum.com 
Mob. +971-567522616 
Po. Box 4887 
Abu Dhabi - UAE 
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